
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 22, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 489 
RE: Anticipated Trucker Rally 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Local truckers in the Stockton, Ca area are communicating support for an 
intended work stoppage that seems to be gaining momentum. Rumor has it the 
drivers will stage a rally outside UP Lathrop Ramp on Monday April 26th. Its 
unknown at this time how long this work stoppage will occur by owner 
operators but the UP has a game plan in place to ensure their gate operations 
at their Lathrop Rail Ramp continue through local Sheriff's support and their 
own internal security force.  
 
We are anticipating some service delays with the Sacramento shuttle service 
due to this truck rally and expect to keep them to a minimum at this time 
through service agreements with other truck vendors but delays will exist 
should the rally span over 24 hours. 
 
We will broadcast an update on Monday April 26th as the situation unfolds. 
Should you have any questions until then please contact your local Pacer 
customer support representative. 
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